
 

   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
School is considering applying for the DFE Breakfast Club early adopter scheme, 
which would enable all pupils to access a free breakfast club lasting up to 30 minutes 
at the start of each school day. 
 
Before we proceed, we would like to gain the level of parental interest. 
 
Can I please ask you to complete the survey attached to this link by Friday 6th 
December. 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CSK3GJN 
 
Many thanks 
 

M Walker 

 

M Walker 
Headteacher 

Great Orton Primary School 

Great Orton 

Carlisle 

Cumbria CA5 6NA 

 

Tel: 01228 711602 

 

Email: head@greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk 

 

www.greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk  

 

3rd December 2024 

Headteacher 

Mr Matthew Walker   

Inspiring you to be great 
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